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Subject: Proposed rezoning

Sent: Tuesday, March 4, 2025 12:19 PM 
To: Eyer, Jen <JEyer@a2gov.org>; Akmon, Dharma <DAkmon@a2gov.org>; Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Proposed rezoning 

Dear Dharma, Jen, and Planning Board Members, 

As homeowners in Lower Burns Park, we’d like to voice our opposition to any proposal for rezoning that would change 
current R1 guidelines. 

Please leave R1 zoning alone, and find other solutions to address any issues regarding housing shortage. 

While we may be a little late to the party, we wanted you to be aware that in spite of support being voiced for proposed 
rezoning, not everyone is in favor of it. 

Respectfully, 
Tom & Ivana Tullett 
826 Granger Ave 


